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I would like to say a huge thank you, to everyone involved on the PTA, the Staff, Governors, Parents 
and supporters of the school for all there support and hard work over the last year. We have made a 
record amount of money and this could not be done without the support from everyone. This 
money will benefit all the children now and in the future . Natalie West  


